
From: Jim Stoner
Subject: Renaming Consultation

Date: June 2, 2025 at 9:02 AM
To: Councillor_Moise@toronto.ca
Cc: Mayor Chow mayor_chow@toronto.ca, jwarmington@postmedia.com, thebridgedowntown@gmail.com, info@corktown.ca,

info@trefann.org

Did the community of Regent Park forget about Thane Murray?.
A very deserving consideration! 

Gunned down in the community while walking home from his shift working at the community center?.
Very well respected by his colleagues and the youth of Regent Park.

So many people did not know of the renaming process. The park had no signage asking the community
for consultation for the renaming.

I started this process because of your reply email on May 28 from Councillor Moise's office  about the
PROPOSED renaming....   Your words,
there is a word of a rushed renaming ceremony on June 2, is this because the city is embarrassed by not
following its own Property Naming Policy, and bypassing the local Community Council?

"In the CBC report councillor Moise pointed to last year's renaming of Tiverton Parkette, in the Dundas-
Logan area. That motion went straight to council."  When another councillor ignores the rules and
bypasses the Community Council, that is no justification for ignoring the rules again!"

The consultation seems to be flawed when many stakeholders from the Regent and Trefann communities
didn't have any knowledge about the renaming.

Jim Stoner
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